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The application is for the reinstatement of refreshment and hot food hut.
As far as I can gather speaking to residents who remember the hut, only tea and biscuits were sold. There has
been no mention of hot food.
This construction is certainly not like for like as it is 13.81 sq metres which is considerably larger than the
original hut. It is also not on the exact same site that the hut was as the quarterdeck is now there.
I am very concerned about the drainage and the effect it will have on the buildings close above it and the worry
of landslide.
If there is to be hot food sold U would like details of the extraction to be used to avoid the smell of cooking
food.
If there are to be compressors in the building what is to be put in place to restrict the noise factor in a peaceful
seaside location?
I am also very concerned that Mr. Kemp petitioned local business owners about this plan but told each one a
different story as to what he would be selling,ie, if they sold a type of food in their establishments he omitted
it,but still listed their names as having agreed to his plan. I feel he should have been honest about his intentions.
I feel these people should be asked again whether they support the plan now they know the extent of food he is
going to sell.
I totally agree with healthy competition but feel this may be a step too far, and because of the impact it would
have on the village I would like to see the application taken to committee.
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